
In-Confidence

Storing 
Belongings

Tamariki must have somewhere safe to store their 
belongings

If they’re staying with a whānau caregiver, or a non-kin 
caregiver, their home must have somewhere where 
tamariki can keep their belongings and access them easily.

The caregiver’s ability to provide storage for belongings will 
have been considered in their assessment.

If for some reason belongings need to be stored 
temporarily at a site, rather than at home:
Sites should contact their Regional Property and Facilities 
Manager to discuss requirements for additional storage


